
Directions to Cedar River Elementary School 
22615 Sweeney Road SE 
Maple Valley, WA  98038 

425.413.5400 
 
 

Westbound Highway 18: (Going toward Auburn)  
Take the Maple Valley exit.  At the end of the exit take a right onto SE 232nd 
street.  Take the first right onto Petrovitsky Road.  Take the first left onto Sweeney Road 
SE.  The second driveway on the left is Cedar River Elementary School.  
  
Eastbound Highway 18: (Going toward North Bend) 
Take the Maple Valley exit.  At the end of the exit take a left onto SE 232nd 
street.  Take the first right onto Petrovitsky Road.  Take the first left onto Sweeney Road 
SE.  The second driveway on the left is Cedar River Elementary School.  
  
Southbound Interstate 405: 
Take exit 4 (to Enumclaw).  Exit will merge into Sunset Boulevard.  Go to the second 
light (following signs to Enumclaw) and turn left onto Maple Valley Highway (also known 
as Hwy 169).  Stay on the Maple Valley Highway for about 12 miles.  Take a right at the 
intersection of SE 232nd street and cross over Highway 18.  Take the first right onto 
Petrovitsky Road.  Take the first left onto Sweeney Road SE and Cedar River 
Elementary School is on the second driveway on the left. 
  
Northbound Interstate 405: 
Take exit 4a (to Enumclaw, Maple Valley). At the bottom of the exit, turn right onto 
Maple Valley Highway (also known as Hwy 169).  Head South on Maple Valley Highway 
for about 12 miles.  Take a right at the intersection of SE 232nd Street and cross over 
Highway 18.  Take the first right onto Petrovitsky Road.  Take the first left onto Sweeney 
Road SE and Cedar River Elementary School will be on the second driveway on the 
left. 
  
From Kent:  
Follow Kent-Kangley (SE 272nd St. and Hwy 516) to Four Corners where it intersects 
with Maple Valley Highway (Hwy 169).  Turn left onto Maple Valley Highway and head 
north to the intersection of SE 232nd Street.  Turn left onto Se 232nd street and cross 
over Highway 18.  Take the first right onto Petrovitsky Road.  Take the first left onto 
Sweeney Road SE and Cedar River Elementary School will be on the second driveway 
to the left. 
 

 


